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MEET THE TEAM

HOME EDUCATION

JOIN US!

Hi friends! We are so happy you are here! Your
FLVS Flex Elementary School Counselors are
excited to work with you this school year. Each
month we share a character education trait
and host a webinar on the topic. In this
monthly newsletter we share information to
help you get the most out of your
homeschooling experience!  

 Is this your 1st year in home education? Be
sure you have registered with your school
district’s home education office. By submitting
your letter of intent, you are satisfying the
compulsory attendance requirement. Do this to
avoid truancy issues! Your school counselors
are here to help, please let us know how we
can support you!
  

Our first monthly lesson for the 2024-25
school year is on Wednesday, September 18
at 2pm. The Zoom link and password will be
available on your student dashboard.

Mrs. Minger, Mrs. Rohr, and Mrs. Pinkman
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